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NOTICE 

This is with reference to university circular No. DC (Dean Colleges) 
429 dated 1st April 2009, a panel of ad-hoc/temporary/guest appointments of 
Assistant Professors in Punjabi for colleges of Delhi University is being 
prepared.  The candidates, who are interested, may collect the application 
forms from the Department, which would be available w.e.f. 6th October 
2015 (i.e. Tuesday). The candidates are required to submit the application 
forms duly filled in alongwith the testimonials, latest by 26th

 

 October, 2015 
(i.e. Monday). No application would be considered beyond this date.  

Those candidates, whose names are already included in the panel for 
colleges need not apply again. For any addition or deletion, they should 
personally contact the department office before 26th

 

 October, 2015. 
Otherwise, status quo will be maintained in this regard.  

For essential qualifications and other details, please see the University 
Website.  

 
Note: Application forms can be downloaded from the University 

Website also.
 

   

 
 
 

Sd/- 
 (Prof. Rawail Singh) 

Head 
Department of Punjabi 
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